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PRESS RELEASE - Regulated information

Wetteren (Belgié), 29 July 2010

Disclosure pursuant to the Act of May 2, 2007

Under article 9bis of the Articles of Association of Spector Photo Group NV, each holder of securities
with voting rights must disclose whenever the number and percentage of the voting rights held,
reaches or crosses the thresholds of 3%, 5% or some multiple of 5% of the total number of
existing voting rights.

In accordance with article 14 and article 29 of the Act of May 2, 2007 governing the disclosure of
major shareholdings in issuers whose shares are admitted for trading on a regulated market and
laying down miscellaneous provisions, Spector Photo Group NV discloses the following notification:

Audhumla SA, Boulevard Royal 11, L - 2449 Luxemburg, controlled by Staffan Sjégren, has notified
the Belgian Banking, Finance and Insurance Commission (CBFA) and Spector Photo Group NV that
on July 27, 2010 it has crossed downwards the statutory threshold of 3%.

The previous notification dated October 31, 2008, mentioned a participation of 1 514 304 shares or
4.14% of the total number of voting rights.

In accordance with the Belgian transparency legislation (Act of May 2, 2007 - Royal Decree of
February 14, 2008), the denominator to be used for the notification is 36 619 505 shares.

The notification received for which all the information contained in the notification is disclosed in
the press release, is available on the corporate website of Spector Photo Group NV
www.spectorphotogroup.com under the heading Investor Relations/ Transparency legislation/
Transparency notifications.

Notifications of major holdings or changes to such holdings, arising from the Act of May 2, 2007

and Spector Photo Group NV’s Articles of Association, should be sent to
Maggy Van den Stock
e-mailadres: vdstockm@spector.be

Financial calendar
30 August 2010 (after trading hours): half-year results and half yearly financial report 2010
28 October 2010 (after trading hours): trading update third quarter 2010

More information about Spector Photo Group
Tonny Van Doorslaer, CEO - Tel. +32.9.365.98.10
E-mail: vdstockm@spector.be - internet: www.spectorphotogroup.com

This press release is an English translation of the official Dutch version.
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